
THE THIRTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME ~ Year C 
Diocesan Theme “When they arrived, they called the church together and related all that 

God had done with them and how he had opened a door of faith”(Acts 14.27) 

“Increase our Faith (Luke 17.5)...” 

Parish Theme “Though Many We Are One Body in Christ. 

 

 

 

 

 

Saturday, June 29th         

4:30 For the repose of the soul of Felix & Alice 

MaLaughlin by their Children 

 

 

Sunday, June 30th                 

9:00 am For the intentions of the Parishioners by 

the Pastor 

 

10:45 am For the intentions of our Mothers, 

Grandmothers and Godmothers by the James 

Family 

 

Tuesday, July 2nd        

7:00 pm In thanksgiving for prayers and support 

from the Parish Family by Bob & Maddy Nichol 

 

Wednesday, July 3rd    Mass at OLMM 

9:00 am For the repose of the soul of Adrienne 

Boileau  

 

Thursday, July 4th            

9:00 am For the repose of the soul of Padrig 

Conway by the James Family 

 

Friday, July 5th 

9:00 am For the repose of the soul George 

Hendley by Faye Jean-Venne & Family 

 

Saturday, July 6th          

4:30 For the repose of the soul of Sandra 

Sweeney by Patsy Baker 

 

 

Sunday, July 7th                  

9:00 am For the repose of the soul of Mick Lalor 

by The Cogan Family 

 

10:45 am For the intentions of the Parishioners 

by the Pastor 

 

 

 

Pastor’s Corner 

 

When Jesus said, “follow me”, he is inviting us to 

follow him to Calvary, to die with him! To die with 

him does not necessarily mean that we are going 

to be crucified as he was; rather, it is an invitation 

to carry with love the cross of daily living and 

suffering. “Walking by the side of Jesus”, 

remarked Pope Benedict XVI, “calls for 

commitment and personal sacrifice.” No doubt 

this is not an easy thing to do, but it is rewarding, 

it worth the effort.  

 

The Example of Peter and Paul  

Yesterday the Church honoured the apostles 

Peter and Paul - two classic examples of true 

discipleship. The two apostles are often regarded 

as founding pillars of the church. Both were 

terribly human and frail, but through cooperation 

with the God’s grace, they came through to a 

worthy and heroic end. Similarly, if we cooperate 

with God’s grace, we will no doubt do great 

things.   

 

Pastoral Year End 

As we come to the end of the pastoral year, I 

would like to thank our many volunteers and the 

various committees and ministry heads whose 

dedicated efforts made the dynamic life of our 

parish possible. Your gifts of time and talent are 

greatly appreciated. I especially thank the 

temporal affairs and pastoral councils, our 

Knights of Columbus, CWL and our Parish Mission 

Team for their invaluable contributions to the 

leadership of our parish. 

 

As summer begins, I would like to wish everyone 

a safe and restful summer holidays and 

especially those who will be travelling, may the 

almighty and merciful God make your journey 

peaceful and prosperous! 

  

May God bless us all! 

Fr. Paul 

 



June 30th, 2013 
 

ARE YOU NEW TO OUR LADY PARISH? 

WELCOME! If you have not yet registered, please complete a registration form found in the foyer or in 

the office. You may bring the completed form to the office or drop it in the collection basket. 

 

 

 

YOUR OFFERINGS FOR 

Sunday, June 23rd ~ $2825.00 

Thank you for your generosity and support 

 

 

 

IN OUR PRAYERS ~ 

For the sick among our families and friends 

especially: Ryan Beaudette, Matthew Holmes, Isaac 

Berkers, Patrick Egan, Trish Mcnulty, Shelley Price, 

Margret Robertson, Helene MacDonald, Catherine 

Gray, Ashley Egan, Ken Poirer and Justin McKenna 

 

  
Kingdom Rock staff clothing is available for those 

who ordered in advance.  

Camper CD’s are also available for pick-up. 

Please See Chantal Batchilder or the office to 

arrange pick-up. 613-445-3054 

 

CATHOLIC WOMEN’S LEAGUE  

The CWL would like to thank you for your 

donations to St. Mary's Home.  Donations included 

25 outfits, 17 blankets, 8 t-shirts, 

12 pairs of socks,over 300 diapers and wipes, and 

numerous other items including washcloths, bibs, 

baby lotion, etc.  The young families will greatly 

appreciate your generosity. 

 

BULLETIN SPONSORSHIP we encourage 

parishioners to patronize our bulletin sponsors who 

advertise on the back page of the bulletin. Their 

financial support provides bulletin service to the 

Church at no cost to us. 

 

 

SUMMER OFFICE HOURS  

Beginning June 30th the Office hours will be 

Tuesday, Wednesday & Thursday mornings 

from 9:00 am – 12 noon. Regular office hours will 

resume September 5th. 

 

OLMM’S YOUTH CORNER 

CHECK OUT THE EDGE SUMMER SCHEDULE for a weekly 

sports schedule and other summer fun. 

UP COMING EDGE NIGHTS YOU WON’T WANT TO MISS 

June 28st is the end of the school year party when 

all 5th graders will be officially welcomed to the 

Edge. 

July 5th is the Edge Summer Kick off: soccer, BBQ 

and more!   

 

A Youth group program 

for all teens and 

preteens in grades 6 to 

8, or ages 11 to 13, to 

have fun, make friends and meet Christ.  Friday’s in 

the hall from 7pm to 9pm (Except the 1st Friday of 

every month)  

YOUTH COORDINATOR: ROB HALPIN info: 613-203-

5489 ourladymmyouth@gmail.com 

 

TEEN PILGRIMAGE ‘JOURNEY TO THE FATHER’: 

Looking for a way to encourage your teen in his or 

her Catholic faith?  Journey to the Father makes a 

difference in young lives…. it helps them grow in 

friendship with Jesus. July 19-21 in St. Raphaels, 

Ontario. Cost: $175/person. For youth (grades 9-

12).  Info: Ted (613-738-5025 x231); 

(thurley@archottawa.ca). 

 

AA Meetings 

Mondays at 8 p.m. Location: Our Lady of the 

Miraculous Medal. Saturdays  8 p.m. at Russell 

United Church, Mill St For Information with 

confidentiality call 613-443-5988 or 613-821-3017 

 

CHECK OUT OUR WEBSITE at www.olmm.ca 

Email: admin@olmm.ca 
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